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7th January 2021 
 
Dear Parent / Carer, 
 
We would like all children to complete their work in exercise books. This will ensure 
that everything is kept together, neat and tidy and in the right order. The books will be 
provided by the school and will need to be collected by parents/carers. 
 
It has been brought to our attention that some families don’t have access to the 
materials that are needed for learning e.g. pencils. We can provide these too. If you 
would like your child to have these resources, please can you collect them at the same 
time as you collect the books.  
 
Everything will be ready for collection by Monday. Please come to the front of the 
school at these times:  
 
Monday    8:30 - 8:45am          Tuesday    8:30 - 8:45am        
                12:30 - 1:00pm                           12:30 - 1:00pm  
                  3:00 - 3:30pm                            3:00 – 3:30pm 
 
                 
                 
 
 
 
Yours Sincerely, 

 
 
Mr J Hartley 
  


